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06 September 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Year 6 Secondary Transfer Test reminder 

The practice test will take place on Tuesday 12th September 2023 whilst the Secondary Transfer Test will take place 
on Thursday 14th September 2023.  
 
Some parents may wish to withdraw their child from the secondary transfer test (11+) process. If you do not want 
your child to attend a grammar school, or if you feel the pace and independence required in a grammar school 
would not suit your child, please notify me in writing. Every year we have a number of children who are withdrawn 
from the testing process. We must be notified of your wish to withdraw your child by 3pm Monday 11th September 
at the latest.  
 
We are unable to pre-teach any of the content of the tests due to them being a grammar school administered test 
and we have not carried out any previous teaching of the content before the summer break.  
 
The tests will be starting at 9am on both days so please ensure that your child is prompt on arrival as once they 
have been registered, they will be taken to the correct room for them to be tested in. If you child is unwell, do not 
send them in as we can test them on a different day when they are feeling better. You must let us know that they 
are unwell and not coming in to school so that we can arrange this.  
 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr Stallwood  

KS2 Assistant Headteacher (Year 5 and 6) 

http://www.williamhardingschool.co.uk/

